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Wichita County Aggie Moms  

GENERAL MEETING 

January 11, 2022 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 

Welcome:  Kathy welcomed all members in attendance and Sandy opened the meeting with prayer.  

Nine members were present. 

 

Members and Introductions:  Everyone shared what they enjoy about being a member of Aggie Moms. 

 

Minutes: Rebecca presented the minutes from the November 2021 General meeting.  Motion to 

approve minutes as written was submitted and seconded.  No revisions were requested. 

 

Treasurer Report:  A treasurer’s report was not presented.  A report will be available for the February 

meeting.   

 

President Report:  Kathy reported that herself and 3 club delegates (Sandy, Dede and Rebecca) are 

planning to attend the January 22nd Federation meeting via Zoom.  She also reported that there will be a 

District meeting at the Armadillo Grill in Bowie on March 27th.  She asked for members to consider 

attending.  She will start gathering RSVPs for the event in February. 

 

Membership: Sandy reported that the information for the directory is complete.  The group discussed 

the need of a printed copy of the directory.  The members in attendance decided that an electronic copy 

was sufficient.  Sandy did not receive any information from Texas A&M granting approval of the use of 

their logo for shirts.  After some discussion it was decided that we would not pursue club Aggie mom 

shirts this year.  However, this will be something that will be pursued potentially next year. 

 

Programs/Socials:  No updates given. 

 

Communications:  Kathy thanked Dede for her work updating the Facebook page.  Pictures were posted 

of graduation and the fall Aggie final bags distribution.  

 

Fundraising: The group did discuss the need for members to contribute gift cards for the gift card tree 

raffle item.  The group was encouraged to get raffle tickets to sell for the club’s spring raffle. 

 

Hospitality:  No updates given. 

 

Aggie Bags:  Laura reported that our club will be distributing Spring final bags on Friday, April 29th.  The 

members decided that we will stuff the Final’s bags on Tuesday, April 26th.  Laura is looking for 

volunteers to distribute the bags in College Station.  She is also interested in a couple of members 
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joining her next year to learn the process for organizing and creating the Aggie bags for each semester. 

Any members interested in learning more about this process is encouraged to reach out to Laura. 

 

Scholarships: Terri reported that she is planning on sending out emails for scholarship applications 

during the first couple of weeks of February.  She is planning to have applications due prior to the start 

of spring break (prior to March 14th).  She is working on putting together the scholarship review team.  

The goal is to report scholarship winners at the May 19th tailgate fundraiser. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 

 

Next meeting, Tuesday, February 8, 2022 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rebecca Schrass 

Secretary 2021-2022 

1/11/22 

 

  


